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The Leadership School- Vrushamani Foundation is announcing admission into SKILL 

DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMS for the year 2023. We will be conducting several Skill 

Development programs throughout the year in Cybersecurity, Networking, and other IT Skills. 

Also, we will be starting Digital Embroidery and Designing Courses for girls/Ladies.  For Boys 

there will be further programs on Mobile repairing.   

Inaugural program will be on auspicious UGADI festival day i.e., on 22-03-2023. 

Admissions are purely on merit basis and priority will be given to candidates from villages 

under economically disadvantaged. Dropouts from Schools and colleges and unemployed 

youth with weak financial background also can apply.  

Entire program is FREE OF COST and ACCOMMODATION also will be provided at our 

location. 

Interested candidates may apply immediately in our website 

www.theleadershipschool.in.  Last date for applying to above course is 08-03-2023.  

Application can be download from the website www.theleadershipschool.in. 

Filled in applications can be sent to our Foundation address given below. For more details visit 

our website or call phone numbers 7506476175, 9392065019 and 8978772727. 
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